
 

 

 

 

 

Memorandum 
 

TO:  External and Internal Customers 
  
FROM: Michelle Blake, Business Development Manager, LabPLUS 
 
DATE: 31 January 2018 
 
SUBJECT: C5, C6, C7, C8, C9 no longer performed at LabPLUS 
 

 

Dear Customer(s),  

On behalf of the Department of Virology and Immunology at Labplus, we would like to inform you LabPLUS 

will no longer perform the assays below: 

• C5 

• C6 

• C7 

• C8 

• C9 

 

Those requested may be vetted by pathologists and based on the clinical information provided by the 

requestor, these samples will now be sent to: 

 

Xiumei Wei  

Senior Scientist, Immunology | SEALS  

Room 14, SEALS Pathology Building  

The Sutherland Hospital, Kareena Rd, Caringbah, NSW 2229  

Tel: 02 9540 7769/7428 | Fax: 02 9540 8724  

xiumei.wei@health.nsw.gov.au  

www.seals.health.nsw.gov.au 

 

If you require further information, please don’t hesitate to contact: 

Shaleen Shah - Section Leader - Immunochemistry, Department of Virology & Immunology.  

Email: ShaleenS@adhb.govt.nz 

 
 

 


